
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome back after our Easter break, although as that was nearly two weeks ago, school is in full swing 

again with lots going on. This is a very short half term with lots of different things to fit in. 

 

Year 6 SATs 

This begins on Monday morning and continues until Thursday. To help the children 

remain calm about these we are offering a ‘Wake-up’ early morning sports club on 

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday from 8.00am-8.30am. Mr Walker has 

lots of ideas to get rid of those early morning cobwebs! At 8.30am the children will then have breakfast 

at school of cereal and toast or cereal and a bacon sandwich, all with a glass of fruit 

juice. This will hopefully be a chance to catch up with their friends, relax and allay 

any worries they may have. Year 6 have worked incredibly hard this year, attending 

maths and English clubs after school and even attending school for two days in the 

Easter holidays. We are incredibly proud of the work and attitude they have shown. 

Good luck! 

 

 

Music tuition 

Please note that music lessons will not be on next week due to the 

Year 6 SATs. There will also be no mini-band club on Tuesday for Year 3 

and 4 due to the music teacher not being in school. Lessons and mini-

band club will resume the following week.  

 

Diary Dates 

  

Monday 8
th

 May  Year 6 SATs – Reading 

    Nursery Parents Evening 

Tuesday 9
th

 May  Year 6 SATs – Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar  

Wednesday 10
th

 May  Year 6 SATs – Maths Paper 1 & 2 

    Swimming session 2 (Year 3 & 4) 

Thursday 11
th

 May  Year 6 SATs -Maths Paper 3 

    Nursery Parents Evening 

Friday 12
th

 May  Year 6 – NO SATs ☺ 

Wednesday 17
th

 May  Swimming session 3 (Year 3 & 4) 

    Year 5 & 6 leave for Kingswood 

Friday 19
th

 May  Year 5 & 6 return from Kingswood 

Wednesday 24
th

 May  Swimming session 4 (Year 3 & 4) 

Friday 26
th

 May  Packed Lunch themed lunch day 

    House Colour day 

    School closes for half term (3.15pm) 
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